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Dear Colleagues,

The journey we started on the 23rd of April 2021 has taken a very promising progress with your valuable contributions. In
this period of time we published 3 issues in 2021, and 4 issues in 2022. Starting from the beginning a total of 37 original
articles, 21 case reports and 7 review articles were published in European Eye Research.

In the mean time our journal started to be indexed in several databases which are Scilit, OUCI, Scope and finally EBSCO.

In this final issue of 2022 there are 5 original articles, 3 case reports and a review article. The topics are related to many
different sections of ophthalmology such as cornea, glaucoma, neuroophthalmology, retinal and choroidal imaging, and
optics and refraction.

We would like to thank all colleagues that took part in development, publication and rewieving of European Eye Research.
European Eye Research is stronger with you and will hopefully be one of the leading journals in ophthalmology.

We wish you a pleasant, peaceful and healthy new year full of success.

Filiz Afrashi, M.D.
Editor in Chief



